
Bravida comments on Region Skåne's
cancellation of framework agreements
On April 4, 2024, Region Skåne announced that they are cancelling the framework
agreements with Bravida Sverige AB as a result of alleged over-invoicing.

Bravida has cooperated and ensured full transparency since Region Skåne initiated an external
investigation at the end of 2023. Only today, April 4, has Region Skåne presented its
investigation, which Bravida will now analyze internally.

“We take the investigation very seriously that Region Skåne presented to us regarding alleged
over-invoicing and which led to the decision to cancel framework agreements with Bravida
Sverige AB. At Bravida, an action that goes against laws, regulations or Bravida's Code of
Conduct is under no circumstances acceptable. All employees at Bravida are expected to live up
to Bravida's values and follow our guidelines and the agreements we have with our customers.
In an event where this is not the case, Bravida always takes relevant measures", comments
Liselotte Stray, Head of Group Communications at Bravida.

For further information, please contact: 
Liselotte Stray
Head of Group Communications
liselotte.stray@bravida.se
+46 76 852 38 11 

Good properties make a difference – that’s why Bravida exists. As the Nordic region’s
leading supplier of end-to-end technical solutions in service and installation, we help our
customers create effective and sustainable properties. 

Bravida’s long-term goal is to be carbon-neutral throughout the value chain by 2045. We have
14,000 employees and a presence in about 190 locations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and
Finland. Bravida’s shares are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. www.bravida.com
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